
St Luke’s Parish  
Woodvale 
2 Parkside Ramble      
Woodvale 

 

Administrator 
Fr. Stan Bendkowski SDS 

 

Parish Secretary 
Sandra Pinto 

 

Parish Office: 
2 Parkside  Ramble, Woodvale, WA 6026 

www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au  
 

Office Hours: 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

9:30am—2:30pm 
 

Phone: Landline 9409 6291                                 
Email: woodvale@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
 

Mass Times 
Weekdays: Tuesday to Friday—9:00am 

Weekend: Saturday—6:00pm  
Sunday— 8:00am, 9:30am & 6:00pm 

 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 5:00pm—5:50pm 

(or contact Father to arrange another time) 
 

Rosary & Cenacle Prayer 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday—8:35am           

(prior to Mass) 
Wednesday (following 9:00am Mass)  

 

Weekly Adoration 
Wednesday — 9:30am—3:30pm 

 

Monthly Adoration 
Last Friday of the month—6:00pm-7:00pm 

(30th June 2023) 
 

Monthly Rosary 
1st Wednesday of the month —7:00pm 

(5th July 2023) 
 
 

‘Day with Mary’ - 1st July 2023 
 
 

 

Baptisms 
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month 

 
 

Safeguarding Officers 

Stephanie Rodgers—0413550389 

Audrey Francisco—0403410995 

Francis Deary—0407420970 

 

 

PARISH DETAILS 

WHAT’S ON IN OUR PARISH FROM 19TH JUNE – 23RD JUNE 

NEXT WEEKEND, 24 JUNE—25 JUNE 

Year A/1 - 17th June / 18th June 2023 

Welcome to Mass everyone 
and a big welcome to all 
new parishioners and            
visitors to our Parish of     
St Luke, Woodvale. 

If you are new to our parish, 
we invite you to complete the 
Visitors Book in the foyer. 

Fr. Stan would also love to 
meet you, so please introduce yourself after Mass.           
You are welcome to visit us at the office on Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday from 9:30am—2:30pm. 

Monday 19th No Mass 
 

Friendship Group: 11.00am—2.00pm                
Afternoon Tea, and Game of Cards  

Tuesday 20th Mass at 9:00am: 

Wednesday 21st Mass at 9:00am: St Aloysius Gonzaga 
 

Adoration: 9:30am—3:30pm 

Thursday 22nd Mass at 9:00am: Sts John Fisher and Thomas 
More 

Friday 23rd Mass at 9:00am 

THIS WEEKEND, 17 JUNE—18 JUNE 

Saturday 17th June 6:00pm 

Usher: 
Annita Summers 
 

Acolyte:: 
Mike Featherstone 
 

Readers: 
Joe Tuson, Robyn Hatchett 
 

Special Ministers: 

Jim Di Carlo,                             
Rosemary Buczkowski 
 

Sunday 18th June 8:00am 
Usher: 
Fran Fabiszak 
 

Acolyte: 
Gordon Robertson 
 

Readers: 
Annette & Phil Richardson 
 

Special Ministers: 
Keith Perreau, Lynn Dunn 
 

Sunday 18th June 9:30am 

Usher: 
Maree Brennen 
 

Acolyte: 
Steve Gelle 
 

Readers: 
Brigitte Westneat,                            
Wally Galos 
 

Special Ministers: 
Annette Campbell,                   
Killian O’Reilly 
 

Sunday 18th June 6:00pm 

Acolyte 
Francis Deary 
 

Readers: 
Tricia Starkie 
 

Special Ministers: 
TBA 
 
 

Cleaning—17th June 
Bianca Todd, Rebecca Finlay, 
Mary-Jean Simms, Sandy Flugge, 
Mary Allen 
 

Counting—18th June 
Rosemarie Cooper, Jennie Jago, 
Ian De Nazareth 

Saturday 24th June 6:00pm 

Usher: 
Ray Lopez 
 

Acolyte: 
David Lam 
 

Readers: 
James Carvalho, Jim Di Carlo 
 

Special Ministers: 
Doreen Lopez,                          
Robyn Hatchett 
 

Sunday 25th June 8:00am 

Usher: 
Harvey Green 
 

Acolyte: 
Luke Finlay 
 

Readers: 
Agatha & Bill Almeida 
 

Special Ministers: 
Rebecca Finlay, Sandra Pinto 
 

Sunday 25th June 9:30am 
Usher: 
Francis Deary 
 

Acolyte: 
Mike Featherstone 
 

Readers: 
Daniel Capolingua,                         
Rijimol Mathew 
 

Special Ministers: 
Brigitte Westneat,                            
Mariela Maw 
 

Sunday 25th June 6:00pm 

Acolyte: 
Cris Condo 
 

Readers: 
Sally Hogg 
 
Special Ministers: 
TBA 
 
 
 
 

Cleaning—24th June 
Clare & Simon Kanakis, Amelia 
Gunner, Raquel Leeks 

 
Counting—25th June 
Rita Lambe, Robert Buczkowski 

May the Risen Lord bless you and your 
families with faith, hope and love at 

Easter and always. 
 

Safeguarding Induction for all Church workers 
The Australian Catholic Bishops Conference has 
broadened safeguarding to include adults at 
risk.  ALL church workers (volunteers or paid) 
are to attend a 1-hour safeguarding induction. A 

church worker is anyone in the parish in any role – paid or          
voluntary. If you haven’t attended the induction in the last          
3 years, please register for the upcoming session. 
This induction provides an overview of the Safeguarding 
Policies and Procedures, the role of the Parish Safeguarding 
Officer, and importance of Safeguarding within the parish.  

The upcoming sessions are as follow:  
Tuesday, 20 June at 2 pm - Online 
Thursday, 29 June at 7 pm, Sacred Heart, Thornlie. 
Registration: https://
safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au/training/#induction    
Or phone 9221 7762 to book in. 

 St Luke’s Ministry of Care Meeting 

St Luke’s Ministry of Care Group is a group of 
volunteers who visit the elderly and the   
lonely of the parish, either in their homes or 
in the nursing homes in our surrounding   
suburbs. We are not qualified to give medical 

care, but rather offer companionship and friendship 
through our visits. 

We are looking for more members, so if you have some 
free time during the week or fortnightly, even for half hour 
or so, we would love for you to come along and learn more 
about the Ministry. 

Our next Ministry of Care meeting is on Thursday,         
29th June at 9.30am at the Parish Office. Please come and 
join our small group of members. 

St Luke’s parishioners would like to 

welcome Fr. Stan Bendkowski, our 

new Parish Priest. We ask God to bless and guide him in 

his Ministry in serving the Lord, and his Parish. 

FAMILY MASS—25TH JUNE 2023 

Our next Family Mass is on 25th June 

at 9:30am. This is a wonderful          

opportunity for the children of the parish to            

participate in the Mass. Come along and celebrate 

Mass together with our St Luke's Parish families.   
There will be a Morning Tea after Mass. It 
would be much appreciated if you would 

please bring a plate of something to share 

with your fellow parishioners..  Thank you. 

Memorial of                      
The Immaculate Heart of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary  

17th June 

PLANNED GIVING APPEAL 2023/2024 

This weekend, we launch our “Planned-

Giving” Appeal for the next Financial Year 

starting 1st July. Please collect your box by 

your Surname and not your Number, as your 

box number may have changed. We encourage new members to 

join and contribute to the Second Collection which goes towards 

the regular up-keep of the Church. The First Collection is for the 

maintenance of the Priest. We also encourage you to consider 

the Direct Debit system, (forms are available in the foyer.) 

Please contact the office if you would like a box.                                

May God Bless you for your contributions. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 2023 WINTER APPEAL 

St Luke’s Vinnies Woodvale Conference will be holding the 

2023 Winter Appeal for St Vincent de Paul Society after    

all Masses on the weekend of Saturday 1st and Sunday       

2nd July 2023. 

The theme of this year’s Winter Appeal is “What if your 

mum, grandma, aunt or sister become homeless?’ spot-

lighting women over 55 as one of the fastest growing    

demographics of people at risk and expiring homelessness 

across Australia. 

You always amaze us with your generosity and we are 
mindful of the extra burdens being placed on everyone 
with rising interest rates and cost of living increases.       
We hope that you will continue to do the best you can to 
help your Vinnies Woodvale Conference to       
continue to assist our less fortunate sisters 
and brothers in Christ. EFPOS facilities will be 
available .  

Thank you and God Bless You All. 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
Would you like to give yourself and your spouse quality 
time over a weekend that will focus on love, caring and 
relationship? We invite you to attend a Worldwide    

Marriage Encounter Weekend. There will be a live-in Weekend     
in October and a live-out Weekend in April next year. A WWME 
Weekend may be the best gift you can give to each other. 
Email WAbookings@wwme.org.au  Visit www.wwme.org.au 
Please note that members of the Marriage Encounter will come 
to talk to us about their Ministry, at all Masses next weekend, 
24th and 25th June 2023.. 

http://www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au
https://safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au/training/#induction
https://safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au/training/#induction
mailto:WAbookings@wwme.org.au
http://www.wwme.org.au/

